
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 July 2005 

3. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 John Mainwaring and Syd Ilott, representing the Waitikiri Residents’ Association, were in attendance 

to outline the group’s activities.  Each residents’ group is invited to do this in rotation. 
 
 John Mainwaring outlined the group’s activities and raised concerns with the increased volume of 

traffic in Waitikiri due to the significant growth of development in the area.  He proposed that Waitikiri 
Drive be closed off at number 58 Waitikiri Drive and through traffic be diverted along other streets.  
John Mainwaring also suggested that there may still be certain materials being dumped at the Burwood 
Landfill. 

 
 Syd Ilott asked if the footpath along Waitikiri Drive could be extended beyond the existing end at 

number 58 to Bottle Lake Forest, for safety reasons. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. To request that officers report back to the Board on plans for through routes and entranceways 

with respect to the Waitikiri Drive and Bottle Lake Forest area. 
 
 2. To request that officers work with the Waitikiri Residents’ Association to organise a public 

meeting regarding the status of the Burwood Landfill and any planned remediation work. 
 
 3. To request that officers report back to the Board on the possibility of extending the existing 

footpath along Waitikiri Drive to Bottle Lake Forest. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


